
  
    

 
 

 

 OFFICIAL// Publicly Accessible 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 
The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 
 
01 November 2024 
Australia – Victoria 
 
No. 462(T) – 2024 
 
Local Port of Port Phillip 
 
Hobsons Bay 
Middle Park – Artificial Reef Installation Works 
 
Date: Between Tuesday 5 November and Friday 8 November 2024 
 
Details: Mariners are advised of artificial reef installation works between the dates noted 

above.  The works will take place 800m SSW of Kerferd Road Pier at approximate 
location 37˚51.370’S, 144˚56.810’E (WGS84). 
 
Works will be carried out by vessel ‘The Beverley Anne’ and support vessel 
‘Walkan’ that may be restricted in their ability to manoeuvre.  

 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution around the works and obey all 
flags, day shapes or directions.  
 

Charts & Publications 
Affected:  AUS 143, 155, AU5MEL01 
 
Further Notice: A further Notice will be issued. 
 
If you require any further information, please contact the works manager 0419 117 667 
 
 
 
David Ritman 
 
Manager Regional Planning 
Southern and Maritime Region 
 
 
If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 
noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au. To view Notices, visit www.parks.vic.gov.au 
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